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Presidents Update  
-By Scott Anderson, President 

Hello,  

Summer is quickly approaching, and June 9th is our last 

general assembly meeting until September. We have a 

bylaw change regarding the Past President that will be 

voted on at the June meeting. Currently, the bylaw is 

that the Past President stays on the board until the 

President changes again. The bylaw change is that the 

Past President will be on the board for one year. 

Please call me at 508-612-8720 if you have any 

questions.  

Membership Update  
-By Deb Anderson, Membership Director 

 

Hello everyone,  

 

Just a quick reminder that June 9th is the big money 

raffle drawing, don't forget to sell your raffle tickets.  If 

anyone needs more tickets, you can get them from the 

bar or contact me at 774-276-7899.  
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Rifle Range News  

-By Tom Dolan, Range Chairman 

 

Results of April 2023 Rifle Range Shoots! 

On 4/02/2023, we held a pistol shoot for both rimfire and centerfire pistols. The winners for the rimfire shoot are 1st 

place Tim Mahoney, 2nd place Mike Blanchard and 3rd place Steve Virgillio. The winners for the centerfire shoot are 1st 

place Tim Mahoney, 2nd place Steve Virgillio and 3rd place Gary Monfreda. Congrats to all the winners. 

On 4/16/2023, we held a pistol shoot for both rimfire and centerfire pistols. The winners for the rimfire shoot are 1st 

Steve Virgillio, 2nd place Tim Mahoney, 3rd place Yuri Grapov. The winners for the centerfire shoot are 1st place Tim 

Mahoney, 2nd place Steve Virgillio and 3rd place Yuri Grapov. Congrats to all the winners. 

Upcoming Shoots in the month of MAY! (All shoots listed are open to the public).  

5/21/2023 - Military Nostalgia Shoot. This is a competition for rifles from the Korean War and older. All shooting will 

take place between 100 - 250 yards. Break out the old milsurp and come on down. Sign-in starts at 10:30 am. Shooting 

starts at 11 am. 

5/28/2023 - Pistol Shoot. Includes Rimfire and Centerfire, competitions run back-to-back. Registration opens at 8:30 

am, and first shots at 9:00 am. 

We hope to see you at the range! 

 
 

 

  

Archery News  

-By Chet Osterman, Archery Chairman 

The weekend of May 6th and 7th was the 

IBO Stare Archery Championship. All the 

leagues are starting so we are getting busy. 

The teens start on Monday, May 8th at 6pm 

and the adult league starts on Thursday, May 

11th at 6pm. All league information is posted 

in the clubhouse. Hope everyone is enjoying 

spring trout season and turkey hunting. 
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Right: Bob Larson watching life member 
Ray Grandone limit out on trout! Ray has 

been a member of the club for 75+ years. 
Way to go, Ray! 

 

Above: Member Melanie Dowd with her 
granddaughter Aubrey and her catch at the Kids 
Fishing Derby. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bar News 
-By Ron Normandin, Bar Manager 

Hi everyone,  

May is a busy month with hall rentals. 

We will be hosting a Hunter Education Course on Saturday, 

May 13th from 8:00 am- 4:00 pm and a Bow Hunter Education 

Course on Sunday, May 14th from 8:00 am-4:00 pm. 

                 

May 20th is Ride your Hogs for Dogs, a fundraising event for 

Sweet Paws Animal Rescue. The same night is a Comedy 

Show from 7 pm-11 pm.  

 

May 21st is a Bike Swap Meet and May 28th is a British Iron Bike 

Show 

 

Don’t forget our upcoming meat raffles. Come down and 

have some fun, hope to see you there. 

 

Any questions give me a call at 774-272-1270. 

 

Fish News  
-By Al Walker, Fish Chairman 

The April derby had a small turnout of 37 

people due to bad weather, members who 

fished all had a good and wet time. The 

kid’s derby was on May 7th. Things will be 

quiet this summer until the steak and fish 

dinner in September.  

Purple and pink tags are active until the 

October stocking, if you get a tag call me at 

508-980-9112. Thank you very much to the 

fish committee for all the hard work during 

the past year: Scott, Deb, Kent, Henry, Ken, 

Ron, Gonzo, and Brandon. 
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Calendar of Meetings and Events 
 

Friday, May 12th- General Assembly Meeting, 8 pm 

Saturday, May 13th- Hunter Education Course, 8 am- 4 pm 

Sunday, May 14th- Bow Hunter Education Course, 8 am- 4 pm 

Friday, May 19th- Last Friday night meat raffle at 6 pm, followed by Summer Kick-Off Party with Randy and his new 

band “Who Shot J.R.”.  

Saturday, May 20th- Sweet Pea Animal Rescue “Ride Your Hogs to Support the Dogs”  

Sunday, May 21st- Military Nostalgia Shoot. This is a competition for rifles from the Korean War and older. Sign-in 

starts at 10:30 am. Shooting starts at 11 am. 

Sunday, May 21st- Bike Swap Meet 

Sunday, May 28th- Pistol Shoot. Includes Rimfire and Centerfire, competitions run back-to-back. Registration opens at 

8:30 am, and the first shots at 9:00 am. 

Sunday, May 28th- British Iron Bike Show 

Saturday, June 3rd- Susan’s MS Sidekicks Dart Tournament, registration is from 11 am-12:30 pm- $20 entry fee, $10 to 

support MS, and $10 to prizes. The tournament begins at 1 pm. Double elimination based on turnout.  

Sunday, June 4th- Gigantic Meat Raffle. This is our last raffle before the summer. The Raffle starts at 2 pm, early bird is 

at 1:30 pm.  

Friday, June 9th- General Assembly Meeting at 8 pm. Big money raffle drawing.  

Entertainment News 
-By Kristine Smith, Entertainment and Communications 

Hi everyone, I want to thank those that supported the general assembly meeting table raffle. I’m looking forward to 

building this pot with your donations for future club events.  Come down to the next meeting on May 12th to have a 

bite to eat and see what’s on the table raffle.  

I’ve been busy creating a new website for the club and I’m thrilled to say it’s finally live as of May 4th! Please stop by 

www.singletaryrodandgun.com for rules, regulations, events, and more! This will be an active site that will be 

maintained often. Please reach out to me if you have any club events or activities going on that you want to be 

posted.   

Don’t forget our “Summer-Kick-Off” party after the last Friday night meat raffle on May 19th. Bring the family down to 

have some hamburgers and hotdogs under the pavilion and enjoy some music by Randy with his new 2-man band 

“Who Shot JR”! Bring a side dish or dessert if you want. We hope to see you there. 

If you haven’t already, stop by our new Members-Only Facebook group. Please scan the QR code below or search for 

the “Singletary Rod and Gun Club- Members Only” group to join us. Make sure to answer the membership questions 

to be granted approval. If you can’t find us, email singeltarycommunications@gmail.com and I can send you a private 

invitation. 

 

http://www.singletaryrodandgun.com/
mailto:singeltarycommunications@gmail.com

